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MEMO 
 

 
Date:  April 12, 2017 
 
To:  Board of Directors 
 
From: Theresa Hirschauer, Fund Development Task Group Chair 
 
Subject: Give/Get Policy   
 
 

As we shared at the last board meeting, the Fund Development Task Group has been exploring a 
Give/Get Policy for Girl Scouts of Western Ohio.  At our April meeting, the task group will be engaging the 
board in discussion on give/get policies and what this could look like for Girl Scouts of Western Ohio. 
 
We are looking forward to working with you on this important topic. 
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